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EUROPEAN COMMISSION 
Office of the President Mr Jean-Claude Juncker 

Member of Cabinet 
Economic adviser 

Brussels, ^0- 08, 2015 
Ares (2015) 3247116 

Dear Mr Cummings, 

The Head of Cabinet of the President of the European Commission, Mr Martin Selmayr, 
and I would like to thank you for your letter of 30 July 2015 in which you enclose a copy 
of TheCityUK's new report, "Capital Markets for Growing Companies: A review of the 
European listings regime". 

We have taken note of its content with interest. The release of your report is very timely, 
given the Commission's ongoing preparations of its Action Plan on the Capital Markets 
Union, planned for this autumn. 

Yours sincerely, 

Paulina Dejmek-Hack 

Mr Chris CUMMINGS 
Chief Executive 
TheCityUK 

E-mail : ШИИИИИИШАЬесйуик.сот 
r • 

Mail: European Commission - Office: BERL 13/112- 1049 Brussels - Belgium 
Address: rue de la Loi / Wetstraat 200, 1040 Bruxelles / Brussel 
Tel. +32-2-299.15.53 - e-mail: Paulina.Deimek-Hack@ec.euroDa.au 

Ref. Ares(2016)1483296 - 29/03/2016


